
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Monday, 2nd June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 1 and 2 – Junk Orchestra Workshop – Tuesday, 24th June 

To enhance and complement the learning experience during our music lessons we have arranged for a Junk 
Orchestra Workshop to visit our school on Tuesday, 24th June.  

Your child will experience what it is like to be in a band and create a piece of music to perform to the rest of 
the class.  

Curriculum impact ● To tap the pulse. 
● To use the pulse in action songs. 
● To explore tempo. 
● To explore different ways of playing un-tuned instruments. 
● To use un-tuned instruments to create music. 
● To use un-tuned instruments to play the rhythm of the words. 
● To perform.  

Event Hosted by Junk Orchestra  

 Where  Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 

 When Tuesday 24th June  – within the school day 

 Cost £4 per child  

Action required By Friday 20th June, please reply and pay via the School Gateway (either using 
the app or login via website www.schoolgateway.com).  
 
If unable to do so online, please contact our School Office.  

 

If you have any queries regarding the workshop please contact your child’s class teacher. We hope your child 
enjoys their day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Hempston 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk
http://www.schoolgateway.com/

